

Robert P. Astorino County Executive

Department of Parks, Recreation & Conservation Kathleen M. O'Connor Acting Commissioner

July 18, 2011

Anne Farley Bonnie Hagen Bright Energy Services 620 Mamaroneck Avenue #244 White Plains, NY 10605

Dear Anne and Bonnie:

Thank you for performing the energy audit this past autumn at the Croton Point Park Nature Center.

Although we knew the building had some potential problems, your thorough report clearly laid out for us the full extent of the work that needed to be done. Besides installing insulation, windows and weather-stripping, we needed to take immediate action to remediate a serious health hazard – to remove the extensive mold in the basement. Without your advice and guidance, this could have been an extremely difficult situation.

We are planning similar audits for our other locations in Westchester County, and look forward to working with you again.

Additionally, since the services and information you provide are so valuable, we are excited to invite you to host a full-day workshop for Westchester County commercial and residential building owners and managers this coming October. This will be a great way to help Westchester County become more energy efficient!

Sincerely

Lea Cullen Boyer

Sustainability Coordinator

LCB/

